
 

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE 20TH EUROPEAN MASTERS ATHLETICS CHAMPIONSHIPS STADIA

On behalf of the organizing committee of EMACS 2017, I hereby invite you and the masters athletics 
community of all of Europe to participate in the European Masters Athletics Championships Stadia 2017 
in Aarhus, Denmark from July 27th to August 6th.

Today there is exactly 6 months to EMACS 2017 begins!

EMACS 2017 is expected to be one of the biggest championships ever as it is part of Aarhus being the 
European Capital of Culture. We expect more than 4,000 athletes from more than 40 different countries 
to participate and more thousands of local participants in various side-events like a public half marathon.

Pre-booked accommodation is selling fast, and the first hotels are almost fully booked. There are only 
few holiday houses available, so we recommend bookings of accommodations be made sooner rather 
than later. Accommodations may be booked at www.bit.ly/emacshotel. If you need assistance on groups 
coming in, transportation and special accommodation needs we are happy to help.

Preparations for EMACS 2017 are well on its way and we continuously update our website,
www.emacs2017.com, with news and other information.

The Entry Booklet for EMACS 2017 has just been published and is enclosed as an electronic copy.
We hope that you will share it with anyone, who might be interested in joining the championships.
See the Entry Booklet at www.bit.ly/entrybooklet

We hope to see you, and many of your fellow athletes in Aarhus in the summer!

Best regards,

Mikkel Larsen
Head of Event, EMACS 2017
mikkel@emacs2017.com  |  + 45 28 22 64 75

Aarhus, January 27th


